
I was saddened to learn from my Portland Audubon newsletter that our city council is 
backtracking on protection for West Hayden Island.  The proposed 300 acres should not be 
zoned for development in the upcoming comprehensive plan.  I have already discussed this issue 
at our last Powell/Gilbert neighborhood meeting, at I will be discussing this with my neighbors 
in the future 
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